
     
 
 
 
   

News around  
The Highlands 

Brief notes from the Board Meeting: 
- Numbers are now on all the street 
light posts so when they have to be 
worked on the contractors will know 
which post is the problem. 
- Motion detector switches will be 
installed in the clubhouse to prevent 
issues with remembering to turn the 
lights off when leaving. They will have a 
manual override to keep them from 
shutting off in the middle of an event.   
- We now have new chairs for the pool 
area. Our old chairs are set outside the 
pool gate if you want them. 
- Pool toys are no longer to be kept in the shed. They take up 
too much space. If they belong to your kids or grandkids, please 
come and get them. Otherwise, they will be given away or 
thrown in the dumpster. 
- A motion was made to have taller toilets in the women’s and 
men’s room along with handrails.  Gary will be checking on this. 
- Lorrie Kinney wanted help with pressure washing of the 
concrete around the pools and clubhouse and got four people to 
help her.  
-Motions to be made to go on the ballot for upcoming voting at 
the annual meeting: 
-Crack sealing of all of our streets-the bid is $13, 000 
-Replace the asphalt between Brittany and the gate. Two bids 
have been received. Knife River=$65,000. Dirty Duck 
Construction=$23,000 with a guarantee of as good of job as Knife 
River. 
-Raising dues to beyond 5% to cover the cost of the above 
-The next board meeting will be April 25 at 1 PM and everyone is 
encouraged to attend as the above matters will be discussed. 
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ONGOING EVENTS 
Bowling – 12:30 pm 
Mondays at Ten Down 
Bowling Lanes 
 

Clubhouse Coffee – 
every other Tuesday at 
09:30 am, see Calendar 
Billiards - 
Mon/Wed/Thurs 11 am 
Walk Walk Exercise –         
M-W-F 8:45-9:30 am 
Chair Yoga - Mon/Wed/Fri 
9:30-10:00 am  
Bingo – Postponed until 

summer 
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      Upcoming Elections 
Our yearly election is coming up at the Annual meeting which will be on May 19, 2024. 
Please read and follow directions being sent to you. Right now, nominations have been 
mailed out for all those who want to volunteer for the board.  These need to be 
returned by April 3. The next item will be ballots for us to vote for the participating 
nominees. Please follow the directions for signing and returning so your vote will count! 

 
Events 

April 2, 9, 16, 23 - Bingo at the Elks club - 749 Jackson St. Doors open at 5 pm, games 
start at 6:30 pm $23/packet 
 
April 8 - Indoor viewing of solar eclipse at Paul Morgan Observatory, UCC. From 10:30 
am-12 noon. Free. Limited seating. More info at: https://umpqua.edu/observatory/ 
 
April 12 & 19 - The Douglas County Dirtrack - https://douglascountydt/.com 
 
April 13 - Live and let Die - Music of Paul McCartney (Tony Kishman as Paul). Seven 
Feathers. Phone 541-839-1111 
 
April 13 - UAC’s “A Year of Birding” Ford’s Pond - 382 SW Church Rd, Sutherlin. Starts at 9am 
 
April 19 - 6th Annual Tattoo Expo - Seven Feathers. Phone 541-839-1111 
 
April 20 - Earth Day Bike Ride - Discovery Garden at River Forks. 10:30 am. 27-mile route 
 
April 26-28 - Quilt show at Douglas County Fairgrounds, 10-5 pm, $10/day 
 
More info at https://www.experienceroseburg.com/ 

  
 

HOPE YOU HAD A PLEASANT EASTER! 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

MEETINGS 
Board Meeting: Apr. 25, 1:00PM 
Annual Meeting: May 19, 2:00PM 
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Humor? 

 
• How many telemarketers does it take to change a light bulb? Only 

one, but he has to do it while you are eating dinner. 
• How many narcissists does it take to screw in a light bulb? One. The 

narcissist holds the light bulb while the rest of the world revolves 
around him. 

• How many DIY buffs does it take to change a light bulb? One, but it 
takes two weeks and four trips to the hardware store. 

• How many paranoids does it take to change a light bulb? Who 
wants to know? 

• I was addicted to the hokey pokey…but I turned myself around. 
• I don’t trust stairs. They are always up to something. 
• Today, my son asked, “Can I have a bookmark?” I burst into tears—11 

years old and he still doesn’t know my name is Brian. 
• When I was a kid, my dad got fired from his job as a road worker for 

theft. I refused to believe he could do such a thing, but when I got 
home, the signs were all there. 

• Why didn’t Han Solo enjoy his steak dinner? It was Chewie. 
• What’s the best thing about Switzerland?” “I don’t know, but the 

flag is a big plus. 
• Why don’t pirates take a bath before they walk the plank? They just 

wash up on shore. 
• Why do you never see elephants hiding in trees? Because they’re so 

good at it. 
• Did you hear about the racing snail who got rid of his shell? He 

thought it would make him faster, but it just made him sluggish. 
• A turtle is crossing the road when he’s mugged by two snails. When 

the police ask him what happened, the shaken turtle replies, “I 
don’t know. It all happened so fast.” 

• Singing in the shower is fun until you get soap in your mouth. Then 
it’s a soap opera. 

• Did you hear about the guy who froze to death at the drive-in? He 
went to see Closed for the Winter. 

 


